
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 19th, 2021  
 

NEWS RELEASE:                                              For More Information: 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                        Contact: Senator Robert Cowles ~ (608) 266-0484 

                Representative David Steffen ~ (608) 266-5840 

 

Cowles and Steffen Announce Two Listening Sessions  
 
MADISON– Senator Robert Cowles (R-Green Bay) and Representative David Steffen (R-Green Bay) would 

like to invite residents of the 2nd Senate District and 4th Assembly District to an upcoming listening session in 

Northeast Wisconsin. This listening session is the perfect opportunity for constituents to express their thoughts 

on state legislative items, including the 2021-23 biennial budget, to their representatives in the State Capitol. 

The information for the listening session is as follows:  

 

Friday, April 23rd from 5:00pm to 7:30pm  

Ashwaubenon Village Hall  

2155 Holmgren Way  

Ashwaubenon, WI 54304  
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